DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES
KAGAWARAN NG KAPALIGIRAN AT LIKAS YAMAN

BAGONG PILIPINAS
APR 19 202 ' |
MEMORANDUM
FOR : All Heads of Office - Central Office
' ‘All Bureau Directors

All Heads of Attached Agencies

The Regional Director, DENR-NCR
FROM : THE UNDERSECRETARY

Organizational Transformation and Human Resources
SUBJECT : INVITATION TO ALL DENR EMPLOYEES FOR THE

EARTH DAY CELEBRATION ON APRIL 30, 2024

In celebration of the Earth Day 2024, with the theme “Empowering Women and Youth,
Sustaining the Earth: Celebrating Earth Day towards Climate Resilient Communities”, the
DENR in partnership with United Nations - Women, will hold a Forum on Empowered
Women in Sustainability and Climate Resilience which will tackle the role of women and
youth empowerment in climate resiliency and earth sustainability. The said event is scheduled
on April 30, 2024 (Tuesday) and will start at 9:00 A.M onwards at the Ninoy Aquino Park and -
Wildlife Center, North Avenue, Quezon City.

In line with this, we are requesting 150 empowered women to participate in the said
forum. Please submit an official list of employees signed by the head of office to the Personnel
Division, Human Resource Development Service on or before April 25, 2024 (Thursday).
DENR Offices shall send their participants as follows:

Office Required Number

of Participants
DENR Central Office (2 participants per Service) 22
DENR National Capital Region ’ 10
Land Management Bureau 18
Biodiversity Management Bureau 18
Forest Management Bureau 18
Mines and Geosciences Bureau - Central Office 18
Environmental Management Bureau - Central Office 18
Laguna Lake Development Authority 7
Natural Resources Development Corporation 7
National Water Resources Board 7
National Mapping and = Resource Information 7
Authority
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Allidentified participants are reqﬁired to pre-register in the QR Code or link provided
below on or before April 25, 2024 (Thursday).

https:/ /bitly.ws/3ibks

Should you need further information on the details of this activity, you may coordinate
with the Strategic Alliance and Environmental Partnership Division through Ms. Ma.
Leonelyn Karol V. Tabares at VOIP 1022 or through 0936-517-7611.

We extend our appreciation for your support on our event.
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